
​ MOQ  CHANGE  NOTICE 

11 July 2023 

Dear Customer, 

This notice is to inform you that the Minimum Order Quantity for the below part has decreased.  
This change will take effect immeditely.

Part #  Old  MOQ  New MOQ  Replacement Available 

Regards, 

Charles Tepper 

VP Sales Engineering 

11/F, Tai Yau Building           181 Johnston Road           Wanchai, Hong Kong sales@vybronics.com
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